
 

 

The Northampton County Electoral Board met on Thursday, September 

2, 2021 in the Voter Registration Office in Eastville. 

 

PRESENT: Dennis O’Hara, Chair 

JoAnne Fitchett, Vice Chair 

  JoAnn Clark, Secretary 

 

 

 The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 10:30 A.M. A 

moment of silence was observed.  

 

 The minutes of the Electoral Board meeting on August 5, 2021, 

having been reviewed by the Board were approved and signed. 

 

 At the request of Jane Cabarrus of the Northampton NAACP, the 

Board reconsidered the option of voting on Sunday. No new 

compelling reasons were found for voting on Sunday, so the Board 

upheld their original decision not to offer voting on Sunday.  

 

 Registrar reviewed with Board the regional ELECT training 

that he attended the day before. Discussion centered on changes to 

how voted in the CAP would be reported, and the mandatory pre-

processing of absentee ballots. Board and registrar decided to 

wait until ELECT offered final guidance.  

 

Board adjourned the meeting after unanimously agreeing to 

meet again at 10:30, October 7, 2021.  

  

 

 

                         _____________________________             

                         JoAnn Clark, Secretary 

 

 

_________________________ 

 

 

_________________________ 

 


